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??AAU Students’ Visit to Zayed Library in Al Ain

Organized by the College of Law of Al Ain’s AAU, a group of students visited Zayed Library in
Al Ain to attend workshops offered by the librarians, where the student delegation briefed the 35
students on how to get references from journals, recent jurisprudence and general
literature.                                                                                

The students were also provided with information on how to obtain any reference they are
looking for in the library and get it as quickly as possible using modern technology available in
the library.

 

At the end of the meeting, the supervisor of the visit, Dr. Bashar Al-Momani,  thanked and
appreciated the librarians on behalf of the AAU members on the reception and interaction with
students, and for the speedy facilitating procedures.
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